
 

First Annual  

Georgetown Homeowners Association 

Christmas House Decorating Contest 

Judging will take place on Saturday, December 19th. 

Participants must have their houses decorated before December 19th to be 

eligible to win.  The winning houses will be announced December 20th on 

our website: www.mygha.net, our Facebook page: Georgetown Homeowners 

Association, and via e-mail. 

 

 

Show your holiday spirit and decorating talents in 

the first annual Georgetown Homeowners Association 

Christmas House Decorating Contest. 

Your house could be the winner!                       

Prizes will be awarded for the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place 

winners.  To participate, simply decorate your home 

for the holidays.  

 

Good Luck and Happy Decorating! 

 

http://www.mygha.net/

